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LET’S SAVE OUR CHILDREN

This is the first newsletter written by the Project partners to give you the
latest news about LET’S SAVE OUR CHILDREN.

INTRODUCTION

The aim of this partnership is to sensitize the local communities towards
the drugs’ issue and suggest innovative and effective prevention methods and
techniques. This will be achieved by preparing and organizing prevention
programs, which will be more appealing to the students, young people and
their parents.

GENERAL INFORMATION

This partnership is funded by the European Commission within the
framework of Lifelong Learning GRUNDTVIG Learning Partnerships. The
Action is coordinated by BELEN HALK EGITIMI MERKEZI from Turkey,
and there are three more partner countries, namely Poland, the UK and
Greece.

This project has been funded with support from the European Commission.
This publication reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use
which may be made of the information contained therein.



THE FIRST TRANSNATIONAL MEETING

The kick-off meeting took place in Iskenderun, Turkey, from 8% to 12t
January 2013. Two colleagues from the UK, four colleagues from Poland and
four students and two teachers from Greece travelled to Turkey. During the
meeting, the four partners presented their institutions as well as the
legislation concerning drugs in their countries, they discussed and agreed on
a common work plan and they set the rules for monitoring and evaluating the
project. Finally, each partner presented the logo they had designed and the
best one was selected to be used in all formal documents.

THE PARTNERS:
< BELEN HALK EGITIMI MERKEZI
Iskenderun, Turkey
s DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION PYTHAGORAS
Rzeszow, Poland
< ALFA REHABILITATION DAY CENTRE OF THE
ELIM FOURSQUARE GOSPEL ALLIANCE
London, England
< THE DIRECTORATE OF SECONDARY EDUCATION
OF FTHIOTIDA PREFECTURE
Lamia, Greece

For Further Information

please contact:
VICTORIA TSAROUCHA

The Directorate of Secondary Education of Fthiotida Prefecture
85 Kyprou Street, Lamia, Greece, P.C. 35100
e-mails: victoria@lam.forthnet.gr

victoriatsarouha@yahoo.com
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